
                 DEBRA DEBERRY      CONTACT: 
                 Clerk of Superior Court  Donica Kennon 
                 DeKalb County, Georgia  Public Information Officer 
                   404.392.5124 
  dkennon@dekalbcountyga.gov 

Clerk of Superior Court, Ground floor, DeKalb County Courthouse, 556 N. McDonough St., Decatur, GA 30030 
www.dksuperiorclerk.com 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       JANUARY 28, 2019 

 

DeKalb County Courthouse closed Tuesday, January 29, 2019 
Due to approaching winter storm 

  
Decatur, GA – DeKalb Clerk of Superior Court, the DeKalb County Courthouse and 
the DeKalb Board of Equalization will be closed on Tuesday, January 29, 2019 all 
day as an approaching winter storm is expected. A decision will be made on 
Tuesday regarding opening and/or hours of operation for Wednesday, January 30, 
2019. 
 
Please contact Donica Kennon at 404-392-5124 or via email at 
dkennon@dekalbcountyga.gov for any questions or concerns. 
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About the Clerk’s Office 

Debra DeBerry has been the Clerk in DeKalb County, Georgia since March 2011. The Clerk of Superior Court is a 

constitutional office charged by the Georgia Constitution with the care, custody, and control of DeKalb County’s 

records. Additionally, in Georgia, the Clerk of Superior Court is responsible for the Board of Equalization legislated 

to hear appeals on property values and other exemptions. Judicial and Real Estate documents are filed, docketed, 

recorded, maintained, and archived in an expeditious manner and always available for public access. The Clerk’s 

Office archives same-day Real Estate recording, turnaround of judicial documents within minutes, and processes 

are in place to reduce fraud. 
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